
 
Thank you to all that provide church services to EOL the residents appreciate you! 

Thank you to everyone who has made a donation of any kind to our home!  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               
 

  

  

  
    

Interested in sponsoring one of our monthly 
lunches? Looking for somewhere to share your 
talent or volunteer? Contact Holly @ 306-430-4180. 

Follow us on Facebook 
to see more highlights 

and updates! 

Coming Events 
 

Watch our Facebook page 

for dates!  

 

Valentines Party -TBD 

Happy Hour – TBD 

 

Watch our Facebook page 

for dates! 

Please Join Us! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

A huge THANK YOU to 
our faithful volunteers!  

The residents and the staff 
appreciate you so much for 
filling our home with joy and 
laughter! Please contact 
Holly 306-430-4180 or EOL if 
you would like to share your 
time or talents with us! 
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In January we got back into our routine 

after the hustle & bustle of December! 

Happy birthday to Norma this month! 

The January Birthday party was hosted 

by the EOL board with musical guests 

Donna L and Carol P. The residents 

enjoyed some great singing and piano 

playing as well as carrot cake. Once 

again EOL hosted the impressive 4H 

speech presentation. Thanks for 

choosing us as your venue! This month 

we have been continuing to exercise 

with help from Amanda L, Lynne B, 

Janine S, Trista K & Addy L filling in on 

days I am not in.  Thanks for helping the 

residents stay active and limber! We 

tried our hand at baking rhubarb 

muffins, the result was average at best, 

a bit of a baking challenge with our 

activity room oven that has a mind of its 

own! On that note thanks to Sharon B & 

all who have donated to our Kitchen 

oven fundraiser! The kitchen oven is the 

priority & needs an upgrade. Activities 

this month included Bingo, impossible 

trivia, cards, button art, bean bag toss, 

word boggle, darts, manicures and 

bowling with  Faith O & Kennedy L. 

Thanks girls, & thank you Dianne L, 

Darlene O, Barb C, Gail M, Linda R,  

Janina E, & our EOL board of directors 

for sharing your time & talents with us! 

Thanks to all who have helped out in the 

kitchen when we were short on staff – 

(that includes you Cora K for stepping 

in to fill the shift) Our list of volunteers 

and friends is long and we thank you 

from the bottom of our hearts. 

 

 

 

                               EOL 306-967-2447 

eol@sasktel.net 


